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, NAJlfES TENTH ANNIVERSARY ISSlJE

March -June issue 1962

"The tenth 'anniversary ,issue of Na~es will app~ar in March 1962
and will be a combined issue for March and June '1962. For this
fssue charter members and other members of the A'inerican' Name
Society ,and onomatologist friends everyw~~r'e are i~vited to send
in art~cles, which should, be brief contributio~s to' onomastics, by
September ~O, 1961.

',·i' .

The 'E,ditor of',N a'mes addr~ssed 'to each of the' partic,ip ants in the:
7th Interna~ional, Congress of Onomastic Scien~es at Florence,
April ~-8, 1961, t'he ..following circular letter: .

To the Participants
at the 7th International Congress of Onomastic Sciences

, (~loren,ce and Pisa, April 4-8, 1961)

~As :editor. of ,t~eonom~~tic jo:u.rnal NAMES of the ,Am~rican'
Name Society and on .beh~lf of its Editorial Board, I take pleasure,
iI).extendir~g to ,the f~ilow-ono~atoi.ogists of this 'Co'ngress a stand-
i~g, ;invit~tiop. fo'~,,sch~l~rl,Y.'c'o~t~ib~tions in onom'~tology, 't~ . b~
pu~lishe~ iD:,NAMES., Th~ pages of NAME~ are o'p~~ to 'int~r-
nation~l onor,natological scholarship. "

The occasion for' this .invitation is marked by the tenth anni-
versary ,of' the ..American Name Society since its· founding in De-
cember:t951 ~' and in'this",past decade the' American- Narne Socit3ty-'
has accumulated the strength, on the .basisof present membership-
and subscribing institutions' totaling around 700 all over the world,
to continue its work centered upon one "of the few onomastic jour;. ,
nals in the world. '
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A TENTH ANNIVERSARY ISSUE will appear in March 1~62,
in which papers of members and friends of the American Name
Society will be published. The deadline for sending in papers to the
editor's address below for the Tenth Anniversary Issue is September
30, 1961. For contributions at other times there is no deadline.

Anyone interested in joining the American Name Society as a
member is certainly most welcome to do so. I shall be most happy
to give more information to any friends.

Present address: 2 Vendiri Street
FILOTHEI, ATHENS
Greece

Demetrius J. Georgacas
Editor of NAMES

ANS ANNUAL l\1EETINGIN CHICAGO

December 29-30, 1961

The annual m~eting of the American Narne Society is scheduled
to take place in Chicago, at the Palmer House, December 29, 1961,
7:30 p.m., and December 30,9:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m.

The dinner is planned for December 29,6:00 p.m. l\1r. Elsdon
C. Smith is in charge of local arrangements.


